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Dr. Chung Sik Yong will be speaking this Sunday! 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I am excited to announce that our Regional President, Dr. Chung Sik Yong, is coming to Belvedere 

Family Community this Sunday, March 19, 2023, at 10:00 AM, as part of his family reunion tour. We are 

honored to have him visit us and share his thoughts with us. 

 

Dr. Yong will be giving a special talk, which I'm sure will be an enlightening and uplifting experience for 

all of us. His visit presents a wonderful opportunity for us to come together as a community, learn from 

his teachings, and strengthen our spiritual bond. 

 

We encourage all members of the community to attend this special event and make it a point to join us in 

welcoming Dr. Yong. Please spread the word and share this announcement with your family and fellow 

members so that everyone can be part of this unique experience. 

 

Thank you, and we hope to see you all there! 

 

 

 


